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Report No. 01

We appreciate President Schroeder's report to the delegates recognizing that anything we do as a synod
we do by grace alone, by faith alone, by scripture alone, in Christ alone.

We are grateful for President Schroeder's encouragement to stand firm in a culture that is increasingly
hostile to the absolute truth of scripture and to those who teach it.

We are encouraged by the blessings reported in the area of synod finances, and we pray with President
Schroeder that God will continue to move his people to even more generous giving for mission and
ministry, especially through Congregational Mission Offerings.

We support the direction laid out by President Schroeder in his nine points on pages three and four and
thank him for his faithful and diligent service.

To God be the glory!

Pastor Jon Zabell, chairman
Teacher Eric Brown, secretary
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